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New York State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) and Assemblyman David McDonough (R-
North Merrick) recently attended the North Merrick Fire Department’s Family Open House. The event
taught families about fire prevention and safety through hands-on, interactive demonstrations.  
Senator Fuschillo (right) and Assemblyman McDonough (left) are pictured at the North Merrick Fire
Department’s Family Open House with Chief James Allen (right center) and Chief Sean Kelleher (left
center).
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